NOTICE TO ALL STUDENTS

e Due to the prevailing situation with regards to the Covid 19 Pandemic in the
country, all the face to face teaching including practical sessions and clinical
training have been suspended with immediate effect.

e The Vice-Chancellor is likely to advise all students who are in residential halls to
vacate them before 3rd May 2021.

e Teaching and learning will continue using online modes until further notice.
Online schedules will be published in respective batch notice boards on the

MedMoodle and the Faculty website.
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